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Subject Rainbow Family Near YOU 

Linda, I've been monitoring the Rainbow family websites and saw this on San Antonio Hot Springs. I just wanted to give you a heads up that your 
district may be (very likely) visited by Rainbows. In some of our discussions there is a major distrust of Gov't made warning signs--in this case of 
the Naegieria Fowteri amoeba. In the Rainbow site (below), you'll read that the hot springs are wonderful, you can even drink the water... You 
may want to post a hand-written sign at the springs and let your staff know ... We're (PIO group) planning our community contacts regarding 
Rainbow gathering and will include Jemez Springs and Walatowa Visitor Center. Please let me and Lawrence know what your needs may be. 

http://welcomehere.orglforum.php 

Francisco: Same for you regarding community contacts. Please let me and Lawrence know what your needs may be. 

"Note: Office Phone Number has changed" 

DOLORES MAESE 
Public Affairs Officer 
Santa Fe National Forest 
(505) 438-5320 office; (505) 470-0368 cell 
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